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Tamar E. Finn
Edward W. Kirsch

Frank G. Lamancusa
tamar.finn@bingham.com
edward.kirsch@bingham.com

frank.lamancusa@bingham.com
February 4, 2008
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

records@wutc.wa.gov

Re:
UT-063038: Level 3 Communications, LLC’s and Broadwing 
Communications LLC’s Joint Response to Bench Request No. 3
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-145(6) and Order No. 1 in the above-referenced proceeding, on behalf of Level 3 Communications, LLC (“Level 3”) and Broadwing Communications, LLC please find enclosed an original and six (6) copies of their Joint Response to Bench Request No. 3.  Also included is a CD-ROM with electronic copies of this filing in both .pdf and .doc formats.  
This filing was also submitted to the Records Office via e-mail.  Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of the Joint Response and return it in the attached self-addressed, stamped envelope.  Please contact the undersigned if the Commission has any questions regarding this filing. 
Respectfully submitted,
Tamar E. Finn
Edward W. Kirsch
Frank G. Lamancusa

Counsel for Level 3 Communications LLC
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